
Saltash Town Council supports Saltash marathon event 

 

 

Saltash Town Council is delighted to award £350 to Tamar Trotters Running Club, 

intended for awards and medals for the Saltash Fun Run, Half Marathon, and 5k+ 

events.  

These races are integral components of the Saltash May Fair, scheduled for the 4th 

and 5th of May 2024, and are orchestrated by dedicated volunteers. The grant will 

be utilised to purchase trophies for the winners of each race and category. 

Mayor of Saltash Councillor Richard Bickford says “Following the May Fair’s 

successful application for £5,000 for the event it is great to further support the weekend 

by awarding £350 to Tamar Trotters Running Club. The three runs attract people from 

all over the South West and beyond to the town and the Town Council is delighted to 

support it.”  

 


